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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Cc: Ray, Peter (DPU)
Subject: D.P.U. 20-75, Conference call

Good Morning,  
Interested stakeholders are invited to submit questions in advance of the question and answer conference call for 
D.P.U. 20-75 scheduled for 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 4, 2020. Questions should not address substantive 
material and should be sent by email to Hearing Officer, Katie Zilgme, katie.zilgme@mass.gov, no later than 5:00 p.m. 
Monday, November 2, 2020.  There will be an opportunity to ask questions in real time during the call but questions 
submitted in advance will be given priority. I will send a follow up email with dial in information prior to the call.  
Best,  
 
 
Katie Zilgme 
Hearing Officer 
Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, Fourth Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov 
 
 
 


